Perkes, Scott

From: Bill Green <bill.green@digis.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 8:11 AM
To: Perkes, Scott

Cc: ‘Nordic Mountain Water'; 'Bill Green'
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Water Service Availability

CAUTION: This email originated from outside Weber County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the sender
and are expecting the link or attachment. Think Before You Click!

To: Weber County Planning and Zoning
Date: August 16, 2021
From: Nordic Mountain Water, Inc.

Re: Water Service Capability for Asgard Heights Subdivision

Nordic Mountain Water Inc. is currently capable of providing and has the capacity to provide the culinary
water to Asgard Heights subdivision as agreed to and described in the terms of the joint agreement dated July
2, 2021 and on file with the Weber County Planning and Zoning Office.

This service will be available upon the completion of the extension and connection to our existing service on
the West boundary of the Asgard Heights Subdivision.

Bill D. Green
President. Board of Directors
Nordic Mountain Water, Inc.



